
 

Beaudesert & Henley in arden joint parish council 

 

179 High Street, Henley in arden, warwickshire, b95 5ba 

01564 637 607      07990 515 305     clerk@henley-in-arden-pc.gov.uk 

2nd March 2023. 
 
 
Attention of: 
Cllr Tony Jefferson, Leader Strategic Leadership Portfolio SDC 
Cllr Daren Pemberton, Deputy Leader Place Portfolio SDC 
Mr. John Careford, Head of Development SDC 
Cc: 
Mr David Buckland, Chief Executive {Head of Paid Service] SDC 
 
Delivered by hand for expediency. 
 
Dear Sirs, 
South Warwickshire Local Plan  
Issues and Options Consultation 
Henley and Beaudesert JPC response 
 
The Beaudesert & Henley in Arden Joint Parish Council [JPC] has today submitted its 
response to the SWLP Issues and Options consultation.  
 
Given the obvious restraints created by a short timescale, the JPC have tried to make their 
response as comprehensive as possible, despite having very limited time to organise public 
meetings, the JPC took great delight from welcoming approximately 200 residents to the 
planning meeting held on Monday the 20th of February last. The meeting followed a mailing 
campaign to all households in the settlement asking for their issues and opinions. 
 
Over 150 or so written/email responses were collected, just under 10% of those polled. A huge 
majority raised acute concern about the proposition of doubling the number of dwellings in 
Beaudesert and Henley, without evidence to suggest how such an increase would be 
underpinned by an adequate infrastructure plan. 
 
The Issues and Opinions questionnaire you will know, created more problems than it solved 
and was complicated by raising issues which were impossible for a small Parish Council to 
comment on with any confidence, evidenced by a number of negative responses in our 
submission. 
 
Both the mailing campaign and the public meeting which followed, had six major points at its 
core, they are: 
 
 

• The JPC needs to work collaboratively with the SWLP cabinet. 
 

• The local plan should recognise the importance of localism and the need for decisions 
to be responsive to town and village communities. 

 

• The range of future housing options is between 500 to 2000 homes, the proposed 
expansion needs to be proportionate to the existing settlement boundaries. 
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